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ACCREDITATION TEAM INVITES PUBLIC COMMENTS ABOUT FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES, OFFICE OF AGRICULTURAL LAW ENFORCEMENT
A team of assessors from the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation (CFA) will arrive Tuesday, April 23, 2013, to examine all aspects of the Office of Agricultural Law Enforcement’s (OALE) policies, procedures, management, operations, and support services.
As part of the on-site assessment, agency members and the general public are invited to offer comments to the assessment team. A copy of the standards is available through OALE’s Public Information Officer in Tallahassee at (850)245-1300.

For persons wishing to offer written comments about OALE’s ability to meet the standards of reaccreditation, please contact: CFA, P.O. Box 1489, Tallahassee, Florida 32302, email info@flaccreditation.org, telephone (850)410-7200.

The Accreditation Program Manager for OALE is Judith Ivester. The CFA Assessment Team Leader is Deputy Chief Rick Hawthorne, Gulf Breeze Police Department. Other team members designated at this time are Officer Andy Joiner, University of North Florida Police Department, Accreditation Coordinator Kristen Holderfield, Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office, Inspector James Fannin, Walton County Sheriff’s Office, and Commander Shelli Walters, Altamonte Springs Police Department.
